
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  1/7/2019 
Start time:   7:04 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   15 members, 0 guests 
 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Fred DiMaria reported on the club’s financial status.  Currenlty there is only 1 

outstanding check from the Redwing Field mowing. 
● Neal Biener noted that one person has already sent in thier renewal for this year.  The 

new membership renewal forms will be available shortly on the club’s website. 
● Rob Schulze reported on the Redwing Field condition.  The north third portion of the 

field is under water from the adjacent pond flooding from blocked drainage. 
● Peter Jagich noted that three individuals have responded to help with this year’s 

Jamboree preperation and management.  A big “thank you” to them. 
● Warren Batson said that he is putting together a comprehensive document to outline 

all of the duties and tasks involved in running the Jamboree. 
● Peter made a motion to reinstate having the Jamboree again for this year.  Glenn 

Stubbs second the motion.  All present voted in favor, with no nays. 
● Rob Schulze made a motion to again include the Mission flying in this year’s 

Jamboree.  Otto Loorents seconded the motion.  All present voted in favor, with no 
nays. 

● Due to the fact that the Jamboree will be held, the topic of raised dues was discussed. 
Glenn Stubbs made a motion to rescind the $45 dues increase for this year.  Otto 
seconded the motion.  All present voted in favor, with no nays. 

● Otto mentioned that he has a drafting table that is free for the taking.  Let him know if 
you are interested in it. 

● Charlie Knight discussed his ongoing work on his Gee Bee project. 
● Peter Jagich noted that the field mowing for the Wallkill field will be put out to bid, 

for anyone who is interested. 
● A reminder that the club’s Frost Fly is this Saturday at the Redwing Field, starting at 

9:00 AM. 
● Peter noted that we are currently trying to put together a lease agreement for the 

owners of the Wallkill field for this year. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:30 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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